Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (12/15/10)
Attendees:
Jason
Traci
Craig
Steve
Tracy
Will
Andrea
Norval

LexEVS:
Remaining issue:
1. AppScan – Had one high vulnerability but Will cannot reproduce it.  In the report on 11/22 I did not see the vulnerability.  It was only on the 11/10 report.
2. NCI thesaurus and Zebrafish are not searchable using Term Browser on QA.  Need Tracy to work with Dave on this.
Seth Matheson from the security team said there is an open items for fixing a cross site scripting vulnerability that was found in the AppScan.  Is Kevin aware of it?  Does is require a code change?
It's a small change to modify the caCORE SDK service.  We can pull in the config change as well (for the Stage caching issue) and create a new tag. Kevin is also going to need to update the junits for the new content (which should just take an hour or two). I believe we should be able to get this done and out on NCI Dev today and run the junits.  
 Traci’s Proposal for moving forward:
I'm proposing the following process:
1) Fix issues, tag and deploy to Dev today. If there's enough time we'd run the junits once. 
2) Deploy to QA. Run junits once to make sure all is fine.
3) Request move to Stage. Once deployed run junits once to make sure all is fine.
4) If all is well then get your final approval to move to Production.  
We are moving forward with this proposal.

Term Browser:
2.0 Release:

Working on the advanced search for Term Browser.  We will be doing a demo of the advanced search functionality next Wednesday.


Report Writer:
On hold for now until Rob gets back.

Term Suggestion Application:
Adding NPO to the list of vocabs accepting terms.  Dave added the names Gilberto provided to be recipients of those request to the property file.  We should be deploying shortly.  Need QA to take a look.
Metathesaurus Browser:
Working on the conversion to LexEVS 6.0.  Fixing some 508 compliance issues and adding the concept cart.

Protégé:
1.4.3 Release
There has been a few questions about issues from Steve but I don’t think there are any showstoppers at this point.  UAT testing starting on 12/17 and run through 12/30.  Production deployment scheduled for January 12th.
Steve said that all of the questions he had have been answered and he does not see any reason why the QA testing could not be completed by Thursday.
Prompt Prototype
Met with Tim about the Prompt Prototype Project to review the project plan Tim documented.  Still need to work out timelines with Tim.
Web Protégé
Nothing additional for this meeting.  Still need to work on getting the DEV environment set up.
QA:
Nothing additional from Protégé testing.
Operations:
Data update for NPO.  
· Data not showing up on the wiki.  Need to take a look at the database.  
· Andrea will get with Tracy to work on permissions on the server.

5.1 data – Issue loading the history data.  Need to send the error to Andrea via email.  She will also check the logs.
Data BDA:
Norval is going to review this week and provided Will comments.
Systems:
Norval will be on vacation from December 27th through January 12th.
Request getting the deployment dates for all releases in the next couple of months.  Jason will provide to Norval.

1. Shutdown of LexEVS 4.2 –
caMOD:
Nothing new.

caDSR:
Nothing new.

